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I stand in opposition of HB3076, it puts increased financial burden on Oregon FFL 

delaers as well as the already heavily taxed citizens of Oregon. The more fees and 

taxes that are set on firearms will disproportionately effect low income families and 

individuals weather it be to engage in hunting activities or having the ability to defend 

themselves from the ever growing lawlessness in Oregon. There doesn't seem to be 

any info on financial impact on the state, as well as it also appears to set up an 

unconstitutional firearm registry.  

 

Thank you 

Matt Roberts  


